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Members of SWFCE determined that they could best support the 

ACWW Rabies Sustainable Goal.  To do this SWFCE did the following: 

 

1. Funds were made available,  

2. Humane Society contacted,  

3. Place to hold it at the Civic Center was confirmed,  

4. Publicity by both SWFCE and HSOY was done, and  

 

It was held in conjunction with the FCE Annual Community Bazaar on 

November19, 2022.  The Bazaar was held inside of the Yuma Civic and 

Convention Center.  The Clinic was held on the front lawn.   

 

The Clinic began at 8 a.m. and ended at 11 a.m.  Clients began arriving 

before 6 a.m. to form a line.   

 

SWFCE donated $2500 towards the rabies vaccine with an additional 

$500 donated from the Jodi Mai Estate.  The Humane Society of Yuma 

charges $22 per rabies shot when donations of money are not available.  

They provided a quick health check-up and free microchipping. A total 

of $2,332.00 was used.  The remaining money went to future clinics. 

 

There were 93 people that came to take advantage of the Clinic with 106 

dogs receiving the rabies shots. 

 

SWFCE is hoping to repeat this clinic in the future.    
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